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I have lived and voted in other states where mail in voting was only allowed for 

certain citizens. Each election was hours of researching to try and figure out which 

measures and candidates were on the ballot I would receive. After that it was locating 

a polling place and hoping I could make it in time. Most times, I was lucky to be done 

with the process in an hour. This was not election day times either, this was after 

work times when most working class people would be able to go vote. 

This year was my first year voting in Oregon.it was the smoothest, simplest process I 

have ever seen. I was able to fully research everything without second guessing if I 

had the right ballot info.  

It would be a disservice to Oregon citizens to remove this process after its success.  


